
                                            TOWN OF HANNIBAL 

                             PLANNING BOARD TELE-CONFERENCE 

                                                  JUNE 4, 2020 

Chairman LaFurney called the tele-conference meeting to order at 7:10 PM. Present Mike 

LaFurney, Carmen Papa, Mike Sullivan, Tony Murabito. Absent Diane Miano. Charles Thomas 

was appointed to the Planning Board by the Hannibal Town Board June 3, 2020 at the 

workshop. Mr. Thomas was not available for tonight’s meeting. 

 

The minutes of the May 28, 2020 meeting was accepted as read by Tony Murabito – second 

Carmen Papa with the deletion of the discussion of the 66 Road Junk Yard. The meeting was a 

public hearing only meeting. 

 

OLD Business- 66 Road Junk Yard. Carl Emmons Jr- CEO forwarded a letter that states there are 

no violations or infractions on the property. Carmen Papa walked the property and found no 

problems. A question was brought up if we had a complete application with the EAF. The file 

was checked, and it is complete with the E A F. A public hearing will be held July 2, 2020 with 

the Planning Board meeting starting at 7:15 PM. Letters will be sent to the adjacent area 

landowners. 

 

NEW BUSINESS- Attorney Michael Stanley will acquire the applications for a minor subdivision 

for Patane/Cinfrano and present them to the Town/CEO/Planning Board for consideration. 

 

A motion was at 7:28 PM to adjourn the meeting by Carmen Papa- second Tony Murabito. All in 

favor 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Donna Whitcomb 

Secretary 



 

   


